
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

I am writing to remind parents about the system that we are running in school that 
will allow us to share important data regarding your child.  
 

The system is called Go 4 Schools and as parent or guardian you will be able to use 
it for: 

• Monitoring your child's academic progress 

• Monitoring your child's achievement and behaviour points 

• Viewing your child's timetable 

• Viewing your child's attendance and punctuality 

• Receiving notification of detentions 

• Receiving attendance messages 

As a parent/guardian you can now access all the above features by using the below 
link: 

https://www.go4schools.com/parents/Login.aspx?rurl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.go4schools.com%2fpare
nts%2fdefault.aspx%3fnla%3d0 
 

Alternatively you can search for go 4 schools on the internet and select parent login. 
  

The first time you log in you will need to click the first time user option and then enter 
the email address that you have already provided school with. This will then send an 
email to your account where you can create a password. It may be worth checking 
your junk mail inbox if this doesn't appear straight away.  
  

Once you have successfully logged in on the website, you then have the additional option of 
downloading the app version on your mobile or tablet device. Attached are some instructions 
on how these can be used. The app will give you the headlines for the incidents. However 
our teachers often write more details for each incident which can only be accessed by 
logging on through the web browser on your phone. 
  

If you have any issues regarding accessing this system please contact us on: 
  

enquiries@birleysecondaryacacemy.co.uk 

  

Yours Faithfully  
  

Mr L Mantle  
Assistant Headteaher 
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